
DESCRIPTION
California employers have been so busy trying to stay 
abreast of all things COVID-19 that they may not have 
had time to prepare to comply with the state’s many new 
employment laws that will take effect on January 1, 2021. 
These laws include the substantially revised California 
Family Rights Act, which will apply to more employers, 
provide coverage in numerous additional situations, and 
subject employers to the possibility of having to provide 
employees with 24 weeks of leave; Assembly Bill (AB) 
685, which requires notice of a COVID-19 workplace 
exposure; AB 2017, which expands kin care; AB 2992, 
which enlarges leave entitlement for crime victims; and 
other new California employment laws. In this webinar, 
our speakers will discuss the compliance steps that 
employers may want to take before the new year begins.

SPEAKERS 
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Leslie E. Wallis (Los Angeles)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Monday, December 14, 2020

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about the availability 
of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation related to this event, please 
email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

CALIFORNIA COMPLIANCE 2021— 
IT’S NOT TOO LATE (BUT TIME IS RUNNING OUT!) 
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